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CIRCULAR 14 / 2024 
 

Players/Participant’s Representative 
 

 
Due to work pressures, Colleen Piketh has stepped down as Player’s Representative. We 
thank Colleen for the years of service. 

The position of Players Representative has become available. The player will represent the 
interests of all active players/representatives. Duties include: 

 Conducting a meeting at the Open Provincial Tournament for all districts’ players 
reps 

 Such person shall be a fully affiliated member in good standing with Bowls SA  

 The players/participants representative shall annually submit, in writing, to the BSA 
Chief Operations Manager no less than 90 (Ninety) days before the Bowls SA’s 
A.G.M: -  

 Written minutes of all previous meetings held by players/participants 
during the course of that particular year together with a list of 
participants at such meetings 

Ideally BSA would prefer 1 Male and 1 Female member to fill this position. 

Districts are requested to send names of suitable and willing candidates to 
bobby.donnelly@bowlssa.co.za by no later than Monday 26 February 2024    

 
 

 
 
 
 
BOBBY DONNELLY 
CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER 


